
Calumandalison <calumandalison@aol.com> 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I email you from many miles away from your beautiful state, but my concern over your wilderness 
forests and streams prompts me to get in touch. 
 
Every community deserves to have clean drinking water and it is the responsibility of all of us to ensure 
this happens. I hope to visit Oregon one day soon to pursue your world famous steelhead trout but 
increasingly I see photos of magnificent trees being clear cut to the very edge of pristine streams where 
these fish live. I don't want to visit a landscape scared in such a way. Please ensure your timber 
operators work in such a way that ensures the minimum possible damage to your wonderful 
environment. The spraying of chemicals and treatments in your water supply areas defies belief. Your 
communities deserve better! 
 
A concerned observer from Scotland, UK 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Calum McRoberts  
 


